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FARIBAULT – October is designated as Domestic Violence Awareness Month. To help promote public 
awareness of this crime, the Faribault Police Department has created a purple edition of our shoulder 
patch. Purple was chosen as the representative color for this effort. 

Faribault officers will be wearing the purple patch on their uniforms through the month. In memory of 
our friend, Barb Larson, the Faribault Police Department has partnered with the Faribault Area Chamber 
of Commerce and Tourism to make the limited edition patches available for a $20 donation. Patches are 
available at the front window of the police department and the Chamber. All proceeds will be donated 
to the HOPE Center, our local domestic violence advocacy provider. 

Chief Andy Bohlen commented, “The loss of Barb Larson to domestic violence was a tragedy. Our 
department is committed to helping all victims of domestic violence get the assistance needed to live in 
peace and safety.” 

Domestic Violence Awareness Month was first observed in 1987, established by the National Coalition 
Against Domestic Violence. 

 



OCTOBER IS NATIONAL DOMESTIC
VIOLENCE AWARENESS MONTH

limited edition patches are  available for a $20 donation
 
 
 
 

Faribault Police Department (25 4th St NW) and The Faribault
Area Chamber of Commerce & Tourism (530 Wilson Avenue) 

AUDITIONS ON

JUNE 21, 9AM-5PM

WALK-INS WELCOME

WE'RE LOOKING FOR

PEOPLE WHO PLAY

100% of proceeds will be donated 
to the HOPE Center $20$20

Faribault Police Officers will be wearing purple
patches to raise awareness 

in memory of our
friend Barb Larson
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